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As has been reported in previous Medicaid Updates (April 2011 and June 
2012), provisions of the Affordable Care Act (ACA) require prescribers to 
be enrolled in state Medicaid programs to be eligible to order or refer 
services reimbursed by the fee-for- service (FFS) Medicaid program. This 
means that any practitioner not currently enrolled in NYS Medicaid must 
do so to continue to order or refer services for FFS beneficiaries. Effective 
October 2013, prescriptions written by prescribers that are not enrolled in 
NYS FFS Medicaid will deny at the point-of-service. Click here for more 
details.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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